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Dear 4-H family,  
 

Can you believe summer is nearing its end! Time definitely flies by. With our 4-H members back to school and          

beginning their school activities again, I know how busy families get. Sometimes its easy to put 4-H on the backburner 

for a while, but I encourage everyone to still keep in mind all the opportunity and activities 4-H offers throughout the 

year. 

 

September has arrived and that means enrollment for the 2022-2023 4-H year has begun. You donôt want to miss your 

opportunity for FREE enrollment thanks to our generous donors. Enroll by December 1st to take advantage of this     

discount. Enrollment jumps to $15 on December 2nd.  

 

Enjoy the last few days of summer before fall officially begins! However, I am looking forward to seeing the leaves 

change colors and start to feel the cool crisp morning air. If you haven't caught on, my favorite season is fall!  

  

 

Have a great month! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Brooke McKibban 
County Youth Coordinator  
mckibban@iastate.edu  
515-576-2119 
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Record Books 
We want to help celebrate each 4-Herôs accomplishments 
and make Webster County 4-H a successful experience for 
everyone. The goal of record books is to simply teach our 
youth how to keep records and help them recognize their 
success. This includes allowing a young person to decide 
what complete looks like for their records. 
¶ Complete the record book as 4-Hers have in the past 
(forms found on the website) 

 -OR  
¶ Complete a newer version/system of a record book. 
This new system was created by a couple state staff 
members to make the process very simple for 4-Hers 

 -This form is a typeable document that will be 
 found on our website or 4-Hers may print off a 
 hard copy to write on. 
 -Itôs very simple and easy to follow and allows all 
 4-Hers to find successes in the 4-H year, plan for 
 the upcoming 4-H year, and master their own form 
 of recordkeeping. 
¶ If a 4-Her would like to apply for a project award, the 
process remains the same. They can complete the basic 
or experienced recordkeeping forms.  

 
Record Book Help Night 
Brooke will be hosting a Come-and-Go style help night for 
record books on September 13th from 4:00 pmð7:00 pm 
at the Webster County Extension Office. Stop in for       
formatting tips and tricks, goal writing support, or bring in 
your supplies and make it a work night.  

 
 

Senior Scholarships  
4-H members who just started the 12th grade may apply for 
a $500 scholarship. Applications and information were 
mailed out to all 4-H seniors. Applications and record 
books are due to the office by October 1.  
 
 

Webster County 4-H Shirts 
Our office has plenty of Webster County 4-H t-shirts  
available! Prices are S-L for $9 each and XL-XXL for $10 
each. Stop in during business hours (M-F, 8:00-4:30) to 
purchase one.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

4-H Enrollment  
New 4-H enrollment begins September 1!  
What does this mean? Any new and  
returning 4-H members can visit https://v2.4honline.com 
to enroll. Back again this year,  
enrollment is FREE until December 1 thanks to our 
generous donors.  
Itôs a quick and simple process. A couple tips:  
¶ Itôs important that you use the same log-in as last 
year. If you have difficulties, please contact the     
office for assistance.  

¶ If you are re-enrolling, do not create a new profile.  
¶ Make sure to select all the project areas your 4-Her is 
interested in (dog, shooting sports, aerospace, beef, 
etc.) This way you will receive emails and               
information pertaining to the specific project area  

¶ If your email has changed, contact us and we will get 
your profile updated to help make log-in easier for 
you.  

¶ When in doubt, reach out! We are happy to assist.  
There is a help sheet available on our website if you need 
assistance: https://www.extension.iastate.edu/webster/
page/join-4-h  
 

4-H Facebook Page 
Like and follow our Webster County 4-H page 
(@websterco4h) to check out all thatôs happening in 4-H.   
¶ If you are a club, project, or other volunteer and 
would like to share information on our page, send it 
to Brooke and she will do so for you! 

Other sources of communication:  

¶ Information will also be shared via our monthly  
       newsletter and 4-H Online. 
 

County Council Members 
Congratulations to our 2022-2023 County Council  
members who were installed during the fair. These youth 
will work with the adult Youth Committee as they set 
goals for the upcoming year in the 4-H program.  
Communication is done via Remind, so watch for more 
details coming soon.  
 

 
Rifle Discipline Begins   
Any 4-H member interested in rifle discipline is         
welcome to attend the project meetings and practices 
beginning on September 10th. Meetings/practices are 
held from 9:30 amð11:30 am at the Rifle and Pistol 
Club of Fort Dodge. See flyer on page 7 for more details.  

https://www.extension.iastate.edu/webster/page/4-h-club-resources
https://v2.4honline.com
https://www.extension.iastate.edu/webster/page/join-4-h
https://www.extension.iastate.edu/webster/page/join-4-h
https://www.facebook.com/websterco4h/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUihCkxZvn2AWVSILkxpz4eKGbB_bQ3dsHr1oWm9zNB7TIzO3S5VYQp7BJBvYQIuVwOQwHYTmjzoFPu6-ZbSMtk2yxRGn2fOTPeFH8j08K82BMw6uw718DY-8jXBcQPaT7TV_NOk22KKk-mEvKBGb_YXYlyuoUdxvL85PVHY6eBc1jgG5te3-AyhG8joEkwXZJ1lPIwf3FbiX
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Iowa 4-H Hall of Fame 
Congratulations to Richard and Colleen Eslick of Webster 
County on being inducted into the 2022 Iowa 4-H Hall of 
Fame during a ceremony at the 4-H Exhibits Building at 
the Iowa State Fair on Sunday, Aug. 21. Ninety-eight Io-
wa counties participated this year and selected 133 induc-
tees for their outstanding service and dedication to 4-H.  

 
Richard and Colleen Eslick are the true definitions of       
4-Hôers for life. The Eslicks have been a multi-generation 
Webster County 4-H family. Richard began his life-long  
4-H involvement as a Webster County 4-H member in the 
mid 60's. He always had a passion for the program and his 
involvement didn't stop at just being a member. Richard 
has put forth countless hours as a volunteer. He has been 
involved with the shooting sports program since its origin 
and currently serves as one of the project leaders. Richard 
has a true passion for the shooting sports program and 
enjoys helping the 4-H members learn about shooting 
safety and discipline, as well as, teaching them valuable 
life skills. 

Colleen Eslick, Richard's wife, also shares the same     
passion and support for the 4-H program. Although     
Colleen was not a 4-H member herself, she received the 
Webster County Honorary 4-H Member award in 1998. 
For many years, Colleen served as a club leader for the 
Dayton Tigers 4-H club. She also was involved with the 
swine committee alongside her husband, Richard.       
Currently, Colleen is one of the project leaders for the 
Aerospace program, which she too, has a passion for. 

Along with being donors to the program, Richard and 
Colleen are always willing to help, lead, and support the 
young people involved in Webster County 4-H. The two 
are more than humbled to receive this honor, and said, 
they do all that they have done because they love the 4-H 
program and enjoy the opportunities they have gotten to 
help others in any way possible. 

Congratulations, Richard and Colleen Eslick! 

 

2023 Fair Dates 
The  2023 Webster County Fair dates 
are still pending at this time. Keep 
checking the monthly newsletter and 
the Webster County 4-H Facebook page for updates. 
Want to become involved?  
Adult volunteers are needed on the Fair Board and/or Fair 
Planning Committee. If you are  
interested in helping, please contact Heather Stewart at  
515-351-7385.  
 

 

Herdsmanship winners 
Every day during the fair, the animal barns are evaluated 

on how clean both the barns and animals are for the   

public to be able to enjoy their visit. Each winning spe-

cies received $25 from the 4-H Foundation. The club 

winners for herdsmanship are as follows: 

Beef: Dayton Tigers 

Swine: Dayton Tigers 

Sheep: Washington Winners 

Goats: C/C Sidekicks  

Rabbit, Poultry, and Horse also received $25 towards 

their project area funds.  

 

National 4 -H Week  
Mark your calendars! National 4-H week is October 2-8. 

Be sure to watch Facebook and your 4-H Online email 

for all the fun activities happening throughout the week.  

 

State Shooting Sports  
On Saturday, August 27th, members from the Webster 

County shooting sports project area participated in the 

state shooting sports event held in Grinnell, Iowa. Watch 

for competition results to be posted in the near future.  


